
The board held a regular meeting on 7-1-2019 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order-.  The following also were present: Trustees-Jeremy Saling and 
Jay Clark, Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson. Zoning Inspector- Ron Duda and 
resident Kenny Johnson. 
  
The pre-approved minutes from the 6-17-19 meeting were signed by the trustees. 
 
Old Business 
Saling-  None 
Clark- None 
Lang- None 
 
New Business 
Saling- None 
Clark- Took call from sheriff re: tree down on Springhill, called Rick who brought dump truck. Also 
took call from Ed Fuentes of Parr Rd. who thought after a big storm, his yard was flooded because of 
water coming down the road.  Jay informed him it was from the hill not the road. 
Lang- Took call from Dick Loughman re: need to clean up Franks Rd. (toilet & carpet) Rick will take 
back hoe and clean up. 
 
Zoning- Inspector Duda sent another letter to Shough’s on Dodd’s Rd. She called and was less than 
pleasant, saying that they had been working on cleaning up property.  Duda drove by and didn’t 
notice any difference.  Will not be at next meeting. 
Roads- Crack sealing is all done.  Will finish mowing this week and durapatch next week.  
Safety- Rick checked all signs. 
Public Comment- None 
Fiscal Officer-Long – Presented the trustees with the Acceptable Use Policy for the internet, etc, 
which Lang made a motion to accept, 2nd by Saling, vote unanimous.  Trustees discussed MORE 
grant and decided to have Rick order new safety clothing.  
 
Payments in the amount  of $7,226.60 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling. 
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